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15-10-2020 

Dear Parents/Students,  

Government of India has permitted partial resumption of activities in schools for 
students of classes 9th to 12th on a voluntary basis, for taking guidance from their 
teachers. In this context, we would like to conduct doubt clearance sessions as well 
as practical classes for the students of said classes from Monday, 19th October 2020.  

Students shall bring a written consent of the parents/guardians to attend the 
school.  

Students/teachers are expected to comply with the COVID-19 related guidelines 
issued by Government of India to reduce the risk of COVID-19. These following 
measures need to be observed by all (teachers, employees and students) while 
attending school:  

1) Physical distancing of at least 6 feet to be followed as far as feasible.  
2) Compulsory and full time use of face covers/masks. 
3) Frequent hand washing with soap even when hands are not visibly dirty. 
4) Use of alcohol-based hand sanitizers wherever feasible. Students and staff shall 

arrange sanitizers for their personal use.  
5) Strict practice of covering one’s mouth and nose while coughing/sneezing with 

a tissue/handkerchief/flexed elbow and disposing off used tissues properly. 
6) Self-monitoring of health by all and reporting any illness at the earliest. 
7) Spitting shall be strictly prohibited.  
8) Sharing of items like notebook, pens/pencil, eraser, water bottle, food items etc. 

amongst students will not be allowed. 
9) Students shall attend school in school uniform.   
10) Gathering of students before or after the class shall not be permitted. Parents 

have to make sure that students come on time for school and leave the campus 
soon after the class.  

11) Students living in containment zones should not attend school and only 
asymptomatic persons will be allowed in the school premises.  

Students will have their regular online classes published in NLP even when the classes 
are held in the school. Please note that live sessions will be discontinued from 19 Oct. 
2020.  

You are reminded to confirm your willingness to attend the school by 16 Oct. 
2020 so that school can make necessary arrangements.  

Email us: I (name, class & section) wish to attend the school from 19 Oct. 2020.  

Email: lfsraptinagargkp@gmail.com 

     

  
Principal 
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